
 
Year 3 Homework letter  - Friday 08.07.2022 

 

English: 

This week in English we have finished reading 

our focus book, Black Dog. The children spent 

time thinking about what they liked or disliked 

about the book and made some excellent connec-

tions to other books with a similar theme, charac-

ters or settings.  

They have now begun to write their own version 

of Black Dog using their own mysterious animal. 

Their stories will follow the same basic plot but 

the children have been very creative in thinking 

of new characters, settings and descriptions of 

their main animal. Throughout this story writing 

process, the children will be encouraged to use the 

most exciting and imaginative language that 

they can. For this, they will encouraged to use a 

thesaurus to identify different synonyms that 

they could include to make their writing more 

interesting.   

Maths:  

This week, we have recapped properties. As a 

class we have looked at identifying a shapes 

name through its properties: 2D faces, number of 

faces, vertices and edges.  

Homework  
Guided Reading:   Please complete the stuck in 
sheet entitled ‘Planets’.  

Maths: This week’s Maths homework can be 
found stuck into the homework books and will 
be linked to properties of shapes.  

History:  This week in history I would like the 

children to create their own word search using 

vocabulary from our Ancient Egypt topic. For 

example: pyramid, mummies, papyrus etc. 

Multiplication: Please use Times Tables Rock 

Stars to help improve your child's understand 

and knowledge of these timestables. Do spend 

as much time as possible accessing times Times 

Tables Rockstars as it’s a fun and interactive 

way to improve their fluency.  

Spellings: Use the sheet provided to complete 

this week’s spellings. An optional quiz will also 

be set on PurpleMash to complete. 

Dates:  
Music Concert—12.7.22 6:00—7:00pm 

Open Evening—14.7.22 3.15—5:00pm 

No Ark AM or PM– 21.7.22 

No Ark AM or PM– 22.7.22 

We hope you all have a restful weekend. 
The Year 3 Team  

Water bottles and sun hats 

Now we have entered the hottest part of the 

year, we kindly ask that you send your child 

to school with a water bottle (Please no juice) 

which we can take outside at lunchtime so 

they can stay hydrated. In very warm weath-

er, please make sure they also come to school 

with a hat and wearing suncream. However, 

please do keep an eye on the weather as chil-

dren will still need coats if it rains.  

Art 

I hope that all of you who were able to attend 
the art exhibition enjoyed the amazing work 
showcased across each year group. I am so in-
credibly proud of the Year 3 children and how 
much effort they put into all the art we have 
done this year.  


